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Dear parents and carers

We are pleased to be able to offer Carrington students the opportunity to attend a FREE
Dorking Wanderers Football Camp during the Summer holidays, on Monday 11 August (7
and 8s) and Tuesday 12 August (8s and 9s). Each session will run between 9:00am-1:00pm.
All sessions are open to boys and girls and there are 20 spaces for each year group
available.

The sessions will include fun team games, development activities and a football tournament
with prizes to be won!

You can sign your young person up for these FREE sessions by completing THIS FORM. We
will let you know if you have been successful in getting one of these places by Friday 4 July.
Anyone that doesn’t get a place will be placed on a waiting list. Note that if there is a lot of
interest, we may only be able to offer Year 8 students a place on one of the two days.

Students will not be allowed to leave school until the session ends so, please ensure they
bring a snack and a drink with them.

If you have any questions, please email me on gbroad@carringtonschool.org.

Best wishes
George Broad
Dorking Wanderers Coach, Camp Lead


https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUQUNUTkJWQTRKSjExSEs1R0xSNVBERFFKSC4u
mailto:gbroad@carringtonschool.org

